
We begin rehearsing on  
Monday November 14th 2016. 

 
We rehearse from 7.15 

 to 9.15 p.m. in                          
Christchurch, 

 Clarendon Park Road 
LE2 3AH 

See “next Concert” Tab 

Come and join us! 
We are recruiting in all voice parts. 

There are no auditions. 
Our next concert  is December 17th 2016. 


